
 
Here's information on an upcoming event in our community!  
  
The PTSA at Christa McAuliffe Middle School (6500 Le Chalet Blvd. Boynton Beach, 
FL 33472) will be hosting an event on Tuesday, February 27, 2018 at 6:30 PM. The 
guest speaker, Crista Miller, will speak from personal experience on the dangerous side 
of technology and the reality of human trafficking.  
  
This is going to be a very informative event - one not to miss! The event is free and 
open to the public including students, 4th grade and older. Feel free to share this flyer 
freely within your networks and circles of influence.  
 
For more information, please visit http://www.htcpb.org 
 
 

http://www.htcpb.org/

